
 

 

February 9, 2023 

Official Filing Company Ltd. 

President Seiji Soekawa 
 

 

Notice of Office Relocation 
 

     We would like to inform you that our company is moving to a new office as follows. 

 

 

New Address 4-11, Higashishinagawa 2-Chome, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo 140-8637 

 

New telephone number 03-5460-5766 

 

New Fax Number  03-5460-5767 

 

Operations will begin at the new office on Monday, February 27, 2023. 

 

We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you. And your understanding and 

cooperation are appreciated. We are looking forward to continuing our business relationship. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 


